
Jun 29, 2023

Aggregate Logistics, LLC
6432 Tuxedo Park Rd
PO Box 393
Timnath, CO 80547 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Certification 

Dear President

On behalf of the Wyoming Department of Transportation (WYDOT), we are pleased to inform you that your firm’s 
Wyoming ACDBE/DBE certificate has been reviewed in accordance with 49 CFR Part 26 and Part 23. The 
certification is continuing, but contingent upon the firm maintaining its eligibility annually through this office. The 
annual update packet will be sent prior to your firm's anniversary date, to be completed and returned promptly for 
continued certification. 

If at any time during the period of certification there is a material change in your business, you must advise this 
office by sworn affidavit and supporting documents within thirty (30) days. Changes include, but are not limited 
to: ownership, officers, directors, management, key personnel, scope of work performed, daily operations, the 
firm’s physical location, and/or on-going business relationships with other firms or individuals. After a review of 
the submitted changes, you will receive instructions as to how you should proceed, if necessary. 

Failure to comply with any of the above requirements could result in immediate action to remove your Wyoming 
ACDBE/DBE certification. 

Certification is not a guarantee of work, but enables your firm to compete for and perform work on contracts 
throughout Wyoming and earn credit for in the areas of certification. Only those firms listed in the WYDOT 
directory are certified members. Prime contractors and consultants should verify certification status and identify 
the work area(s) for which the firm is eligible via the WYDOT website: 

~ http://www.dot.state.wy.us/home/business_with_wydot/contractors/Disadvantaged_Business_Enterprise.html ~

Please do not hesitate to contact us with questions or concerns, dot-civilrights@wyo.gov.

Sincerely, 
Civil Rights Director
By:

Lillian Zuñiga

DBE Program Office


